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 East Hartford and Willington   

Design-Build Bridge Bundle along I-84 and Route 2 

Biweekly Look-Ahead 

Period of June 1, 2018 to June 15, 2018 

 
Throughout the weeks covered by this look-ahead, The Middlesex Corporation, CTDOT’s contractor for 

the Design-Build Bridge Bundle Project, will continue construction operations.  Work will be performed 

project-wide during the standard working hours of 7:00 AM to 5:00 PM.  

 

East Hartford 

 

During the week of June 4, forming, pouring and curing of concrete abutment bearing seats, which began 

the week of May 7, will continue throughout the week. Rebar installation at the wingwall of the south 

abutment will take place Monday and Tuesday June 4 and 5. Deck rebar and formwork for concrete will 

also begin to be installed offsite. 

 

Structural steel delivery for bridge 02369 is complete to the project site, and work to preassemble the steel 

girders into pairs offsite will continue. Shear studs and deck pans will be installed at the steel girders. 

This structural steel will be placed on the bridge during night shift hours within the next month; a separate 

release will be forthcoming on that operation. 

 

 

Willington 

 

During the week of June 4, equipment and materials will continue to be placed on site. Timber shielding 

and debris nets will be installed under bridge 00847 in preparation for the demolition of the bridge. A 

crane will also be delivered to the project site and installed in the median of I-84.  

 

The bridge is scheduled to be closed on June 25
 
and the demolition of the bridge is scheduled to begin the 

week of the 25
th
. A separate fact sheet is available on the project website regarding the Potter School 

Road Bridge closure. 

 

Lane closures are necessary to create a safe work zone; drivers are asked to be aware of possible lane 

closures for their own safety and that of the project team. Please also note that all work is contingent upon 

the weather. 

 

For more information about the project, visit the website at 

http://www.ct.gov/dot/cwp/view.asp?a=4453&q=601558. For questions or issues and concerns related to 

construction, please email Greg Kozma at Gregory.Kozma@ct.gov  

http://www.ct.gov/dot/cwp/view.asp?a=4453&q=601558

